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          Tuesday 24th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Parents Evenings for Term 6 will be held on Tuesday 21st June and Thursday 23rd June. The 

meetings will be held in person in the main school hall.  

 

Appointments on Tuesday 21st June will be between 5:00pm and 8:00pm. 

Appointments on Thursday 23rd June will be between 3:30pm and 6:00pm. 

 

To book your appointment please use the Parents Evening Booking System;  

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable You can book your appointments from 

6pm on 25/5/2022 until 12pm on 14/6/2022. 

 

Attached is a reminder sheet of how to book. If you have any problems using this method, 

please give the office a ring and they will help you make your appointment.  

 

The allocated time for each meeting is 10 minutes as has always been the case. Your child’s 

books will be available for you to look at. Please come a little earlier so you have time to look 

at these before your meeting starts. 

 

Kind regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

http://www.parents-booking.co.uk/whitstable

